
 

REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

POST GRADUATE COURSES FOR FOREIGN PUBLIC SERVANTS IN 

BRASILIA BRAZIL 

 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the Embassy of 

Federative Republic of Brazil in Nairobi, informing that the National School 

for Public Policy Administration (ENAP) of Brazil will be launching a 

selection process for foreign public servants for post graduate courses in 

Brasilia Brazil. 

 

ENAP is offering six (6) post graduate courses for public servants in Kenya 

who have proficiency in Portuguese and English in the following areas: 

i. Three (3) placements for Master’s Degree in Governance and 

Development,  

ii. Two (2) placements for Master’s Degree in Public Policies Evaluation 

and Monitoring and  

iii. One (1) placement for Doctorate Degree in Public Policy.  

 

The enrolment and tuition for these placements is covered (Free of Charge) 

but the beneficiaries will be required to cover cost of accommodation and 

other personal expenses.  

 

Interested public servants are advised to visit the following site to apply 

https://respositorio.enap.gov.br/handle/1/7315. The application is open 

until 5th December, 2022.  

 

https://respositorio.enap.gov.br/handle/1/7315

